
 27 May 2022 HPC e-Bulletin  
Kia ora koutou 

Dear Parents / Whānau 

 

Senior Reports  

These will be issued on Wednesday 1 June during Extended River Time. Students will also be given an NCEA 

Credit Update with their report. 

 

Parent / student interviews with Subject Teachers will take place on Thursday 2 June from 4pm to 8pm.  

To book an interview time, go to www.schoolinterviews.co.nz (code: aczwc). 

 

COVID Update 

We have had 25 student positive cases and no staff cases this week. As well as COVID, we have a number of 

students and some staff with flu and a stomach bug; we encourage students to stay at home if unwell. 

 

See this attachment for clarification on isolation rules. The table below is a visual representation of how the 

days are counted. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports 

Thanks to South Farms for allowing the HPC Cross Country Champs to be held on the farm.  

 

Buses 

Arrangements for Thames students through Tairua Bus Company are in place to begin next Monday. Email 

Carolyn Purcell (exec@haurakiplains.school.nz) if you have any queries or phone the Tairua Bus Company 

directly.  

 

Careers 

After two postponements due to illness, our fourth Gateway Health and Safety Course is all set for next week, 

Wednesday 1 June and Thursday 2 June. 

 

The NZ Defence Forces is visiting HPC on Thursday 9 June from 12:30pm in the school hall. Interested 

students are to sign up by seeing Whaea Toni in the Careers Centre. 

 

AUT Liaison visit: Wednesday 22 June 10:40am in the Careers Centre. 

 

Year 13 Course Confirmation for Semester B 

Year 13 Course Confirmation will be held from 6 to 17 June. Please see Mrs Casey if changes are required. 

 

Ngaire Harris 
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